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School Community Council 2018-2019 

April 23, 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

We have two positions available on our School Community Council for the next school year. 

The School Community Council encourages communication between parents, employees and 

administrators. It encourages all to be involved in establishing and implementing educational 

goals for students. If you would be interested in being part of this important council, please 

submit your name to the principal via email (heather.balli@nebo.edu), or a letter to the office.  

Names can be submitted anytime from Tuesday, April 24th – Tuesday, May 8th. If there are more 

names submitted than positions available we will hold an election. If an election is needed, 

parents are welcome to come to the office anytime during business hours from May 10-18 to 

vote. I will keep everyone posted if an election is needed. Please call or email with any 

questions. Thank you. A big thanks to the council that has served this year. They have done a 

fantastic job!  

 
 
 
 
 
Heather Balli 

Principal 

 


